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Hello,

First of all, I want to express my disappointment in moving the h&ga redistricting meeting that was scheduled
for tomorrow. The leadership of the House body deliberately denied me and my colleagues a voice and an
opportunity to be a part of the process. This is not the country [ was told I grew up in - a true democracy. You
actually are wasting taxpayer dollars as well as denying us opportunities to be heard.

Anyways, back to my business.

I support proportional representation and a second minority majority congressional district.

I support increased Black representation in the state house.

We need to be intentional about what we want. These maps impact our lives. We need a better government.

I support redistricting the Supreme Court and increasing the New Orleans judiciary range.

Wew Orleans, LA 70118





